
SPCS Family, 

Next week is full of fun and exciting events for students of all grades as
we celebrate the end of a successful year. The students are sure to
have a great time and make memories with their friends and teachers
before we break for Summer! 

As we close out another amazing year, I want to thank you for trusting
us with your children, for attending our events, and for wholeheartedly
supporting our school.  The SPCS community is truly special, and I am
thankful to every student, staff member, and family member that is a
part of it. I look forward to many more years of shared accomplishments
and continued excellence.

"Greater love has no one than this, that one lay down his life for his
friends." John 15:13

In Him, 
Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

05/09/2025

Last Day Of School
5/21/25

First Day Of School
8/12/25



The 2024-2025 Officers and additional NJHS members participated in the NJHS Induction Ceremony
to welcome our 2025-2026 class. New members learned about the tenets of NJHS membership
including character, leadership, citizenship, and more. Students were not just recognized for their
academic achievements but also for exemplifying characteristics of leadership.  New members
include: Abigail B., Sofie C., Kadyn D., Dominic D., Hailey H., Peyton J., Nathan M., Layla N.,
Greyson P., Levi P., Sophie S., Brielle S., and Stella S. 

We gathered as a school community for the final Chapel of the year.  We welcomed a worship
band, which included alumni Josiah Kraus, that led the worship songs.  Mr. C. shared the
message and Mr. Langlois presented this year’s yearbook which is dedicated to Mrs. Godfrey.  

LAST CHAPEL OF THE YEAR

NJHS NEW MEMBER INDUCTION CEREMONY



Sixth graders participated in our annual opportunity to show off their engineering
skills with the Egg Drop Challenge. Teams planned and created sturdy containers
that met a set of criteria and constraints. Each device had to carry an uncooked egg
to safety on the ground without breaking on impact. Lots of fun while using their
science skills!

6TH GRADE SCIENCE



As our 8th graders prepare to wrap up their time in middle school, they planned and 
designed their own lab experiments. Groups created a hypothesis to test their scientific
question and then implemented a science experiment. After collecting data with lab partners,
teams presented their work to classmates to demonstrate if their hypothesis was correct. 

8TH GRADE SCIENCE



VOLLEYBALL
SUMMER

July 28 - August 1 
Beginner/Intermediate Camp: 5:30PM-6:30PM   $100

Intermediate/Advanced Camp: 7:00PM-8:30PM   $125

Our 4th graders traveled to St. Augustine for their
much anticipated exploration of the history there! The
knowledgeable tour guides provided interesting facts
and information on the many sites visited. Some of the
sites were the Fountain of Youth, Castillo De San
Marcos, the Old Jail, and the Fountain Of Youth. Many
memories were made on this trip!

4TH GRADE FIELD TRIP

https://forms.gle/d3Rwi7KdxZ1t3pkM9




The 43 students who completed all required Sunshine State Young Reader books, for their grade level,
and passed an Accelerated Reader test for each one were rewarded on Thursday.  They spent the
morning at Treasure Island Fun Center playing games and eating pizza and cupcakes with their friends!   

SSYRA CELEBRATION

1st Grade
Maverick A., Grayson B., Victoria B., MJ B., Kennedy C., Eva-Maria D., Luna D., Elijah H., Camdyn H.,
Bennett J., Payton K., Kai M., Ellie M., Reid M., Griffin P., Romello S., Skylar S., Leo V., and Riley W.

2nd Grade
Ellie C., Maya C., Penelope D., Leah F., Baylee G., Eva G., Harland G., Mila H., Lyla H., Harlee J., Eli J.,
Noelle M., Douglas P., Milo P., Madison S., and Colton S.

3rd Grade
Easton W.

4th Grade
Jeremiah W. and Barrett W.

5th Grade
Carolina C., Ella L., Colton M., Steele P., and Aria W.



over the years!







To wrap up the year, seventh graders built 3D DNA molecule models. Students worked to create a model
of a DNA strand showing the double helix shape and correct bonds.

7TH GRADE SCIENCE

Current SGA Officers welcomed their replacements this week.  We thank
the outgoing members for their service and welcome the new ones.

WELCOME 25/26 SGA OFFICERS

President - Greyson P.
Vice President - Abby B.

Treasurer - Wesley P.
Secretary - Izzy R.

Chaplain - Georgia D.



Fifth grade students celebrated the end of the year with a high flying adventure at iFly.  What a perfect
send off as they spread their wings and fly to Middle School!

5TH GRADE SOARS

Mrs. Patterson’s Kindergarten class had a prehistoric week.  Their
dinosaur escaped several times and was caught around campus!

WHO LET THE DINO OUT?



Mrs. Koon’s class gathered to celebrate a great year and also all of the summer birthdays.  

SO LONG 2  GRADEN D


